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The	number	of	participants	from	the	Faculty	of	Engineering	at
Mondragon	Unibertsitatea	is	about	35%	of	the	people	in	each	class,	well
above	the	European	“Horizon	2020”	objective,	20%,	for	the	year	2020.
Most	of	the	students	will	be	attending	courses	or	doing	their	project	at
European	Universities	but	there	will	also	be	projects	in	companies.

After	some	months	of	uncertainties	because	of	the	new	regulations,	we
are	happy	to	say	that	all	Erasmus+	stays	will	be	financed,	either	with
European	money	from	the	OAPEE	agency	or	from	the	Spanish
Education	Ministry.	The	results	obtained	by	the	engineering	students
are	really	remarkable	since	the	Ministry´s	call	was	competitive.

Good	luck!
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